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This bill requires the Board of Trustees of the Minnesota State Colleges and Universities to adopt a 

written policy that requires clear English pronunciation as a condition to teach undergraduates. The 

policy must:  

 require an oral interview prior to hiring or assigning an instructor for undergraduates and 

documentation that the individual has clear English speech;  

 provide reimbursement for course costs for any student that notifies the institution that an 

instructor does not speak clear English in a class in which the student is enrolled; and  

 require reassignment to a nonteaching position for any instructor if the institution receives 

written notice of unclear English speech from ten percent or more of the students in the 

instructor's class, subject to review by a panel that includes at least one representative of student 

government.  

The Board of Regents is asked to adopt a similar policy for instructors of undergraduates at the 

University of Minnesota.  


